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Friday 20th June 2025 
 

Summer Fayre 
A huge thank you, once again, to the fabulous Buddies for the Summer Fayre. They have announced that they raised 
a fantastic £2721 which is amazing! Thank you to everyone for supporting this event. 
 

Year 4, 5 and 6 – New Class Groups 
Staff in school have set the new class groups for September and all parents in these year groups will have been emailed 
today with a letter saying who their child’s class teacher is for the next academic year. Thank you to those of you who 
have engaged in the process so positively. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s current 
class teacher. 
 

Great Athlete Visit 
This week, Nerys came in and talked about her life as an athlete. Nerys is a disabled athlete who holds 9 world records 
and has won 43 medals in her career. She also did sports workouts with us. Nerys was really fun.  
 

Francesca L and Arthur S 
 

Year 4 DSSN Games 
On Wednesday, we had a fun afternoon at Ashlyns School. We competed in lots of sports like hockey, archery, golf 
and more. The sports were really good and everyone had a great time. If we didn’t know how to do something, the 
coaches would tell us with great detail. We were very respectful to the amazing sports leaders and we all had an 
incredible time. 
 

Charlie B and Arlo H 
 

4A Collective Worship 
Congratulations to 4A for their class collective worship this week. Their presentation was not only informative but 
also inspiring, reminding us of the importance of treating others with kindness, understanding, and consideration. It 
was clear that a lot of effort went into preparing the worship, and we all appreciate the positive message they shared 
with the school community. Well done! 
 

End of Term Worship 
The final worship of the school year will take place on the school field at 11.45 on Friday 18th July. Parents are welcome 
to attend this event where we will be congratulating everyone for their achievements this year, giving out Governor 
Awards and saying a final farewell to Year 6. 
 

Celebration 
Congratulations to the following pupils who were celebrated in school this week for being the best version of 
themselves: 
 

3I – Lucy W and Vejas G 
3S – Theo T and Lilyanna V 
4A – Paisley P and Lyle G 
4PS – Ada W and Leo KW 
5DR – Fin T and Charlie L 
5H – Harvey R and Theo C 
6C – Zac M and Edie M 
6M – Jack T and Ronnie B 
 

Other Honours 
Pom Poms – 3I 
Swimming – Paisley P, Valentina S, Alex D and Wills H 
Cricket - Charlie E, Ellis M, Charlie L and Fin T 
Gymnastics – Anthony W 
Netball – Lucia L 



 

 

Martial Arts – Francesca L 
Sports Day Superstars – George P, Oscar N, Seth B, Nancy C, James H, Jay H, Ella H, Luca MC, Harry M, Ralph F, Amelia 
W and Sam W 
Cubs – Ada W, Freya S and Tilly S 
Football – Esther H, Venpa H, Winnie M, Zack K, Jack S, Charlie E, Joshie D and George M 
Rocksteady – Aubree T 
Performing Arts Show - Mabel T  
Lunchtime Leader Awards – Holly B, Catherine RB, Evelyn L, Ava A and Dylan H 
 

Behaviour Champions 
 

3I – Edison B 
3S – Oscar R 
4A – Maddie J 
4PS – Freya S 
5DR – Arthur B 
5H – Dolcie HP 
6C – Ollie R 
6M – Bunny B 
 

Useful Reminders 
Class Collective Worships 
A useful reminder of the dates for the class collective worship/assemblies for this term: 
 

Thursday 26th June – 5H 
Tuesday 8th July (afternoon) and Wednesday 9th July (evening) – Year 6 Production 
Friday 18th July – End of Term Collective Worship – School Field at 11.45 
 

Tring Carnival 
Tring Carnival is taking place on Saturday 12th July. Please sign up for the parade via the School Gateway. 
 

Around School 
This Week 
Year 3 have really enjoyed investigating the difference temperature has on water transportation in a flower. Year 4 
have been studying angles in Maths. Year 5 have enjoyed their work converting units of measurement in maths. 
 

Next Week 
Year 3 look forward to identifying different types of lines in our 'Shape' topic in Maths. Year 4 are looking forward to 
their trip to Woodrow. Year 5 are looking forward to reading another of the Arabian Nights stories next week - The 
Ebony Horse. Year 6 are looking forward to their trip to Norfolk! 
 

Diary Dates 
Please find below a list of key dates for the Summer Term. 
New dates will be highlighted. 

Date Event 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th June Year 6 Residential - Norfolk 

Wednesday 25th – Friday 27th June Year 4 Residential - Woodrow 

Thursday 26th June 9am 5H Class Collective Worship 

Tuesday 8th July Year 6 Production – Afternoon Performance 

Wednesday 9th July Year 6 Production – Evening Performance 

Friday 11th July Buddies – Moving Up BBQ 

Friday 18th July at 11.45 End of Term Worship – School Field 

Friday 18th July – 1.30pm End of Term and the Academic Year! 

 
Thank you and best wishes 
Mr Stanley 


